
 
 

 
 

Uploaded to VFC Website 
~ October 2012 ~ 

 
 

This Document has been provided to you courtesy of Veterans-For-Change! 
 

Feel free to pass to any veteran who might be able to use this information! 
 

For thousands more files like this and hundreds of links to useful information, and hundreds of 
“Frequently Asked Questions, please go to: 

 

Veterans-For-Change
 

 
 
 

Veterans-For-Change is a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Corporation 
Tax ID #27-3820181 

 
If Veteran’s don’t help Veteran’s, who will? 

 
We appreciate all donations to continue to provide information and services to Veterans and their families. 

 
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=WGT2M5UTB9A78

 
 

 
 

 
 
Note:  VFC is not liable for source information in this document, it is merely 

provided as a courtesy to our members. 

11901 Samuel Drive, Garden Grove, CA  92840-2546 

http://www.veterans-for-change.org/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=WGT2M5UTB9A78


Item D Number °2364

AuthOP Young, Alvin L.

Corporate Author

RBDOrt/ArtiGiB TitiB Letter: to Stephen M, Ayres from Alvin L. Young,
October 6, 1983

Journal/Book Title

Year 000°

Month/Day

Color D

Number of Images 2

DeSCriptOU NotBS Young thanks Ayres for hospitality extended to Dr. Fortunati,
Dr. La Porta, and Mr. Piepoli during their visit. Enclosures
are missing.

Friday, October 05, 2001 Page 2364 of 2422



Department of Medicine Washington D.C. 20420
and Surgery

Veterans
Administration
October 6, 1983

In Reply Refer To: 10A7B

Stephen M. Ayres, M.D.
Department of Internal Medicine
St. Louis University Medical School
1325 South Grand Avenue
St. Louis, MO 63104

Dear Dr ./Ayres:

Please accept my thanks and appreciation for the hospitality and
courtesies that you and your staff extended to Dr. Fortunati, Dr. La
Porta and Mr. Piepoli during their recent visit to the United States. I
know that they appreciated your invitation and were please to present a
Seminar to the St. Louis University Medical School Faculty. The data
from the dioxin episode in Seveso, Italy, are of great value to the State
of Missouri at a time when the state must plan for the containment and
decontamination of numerous dioxin-contaminated sites.

In reference.to your telephone call of October 4, 1983, I have enclosed
the following three articles:

Ryan, J. J. and D. T. Williams. 1983. "Analysis of Human Fat
Tissue from the Great Lakes Area for 2,3,7,8-Tetrachloro-
dibenzo-p-dioxin and -Furan Residues". ACS Preprint Extended
Abstract.

Hobson, L. B., et al. 1983. "Dioxin in Body Fat and Health
Status: A Fesibility Study". ACS Preprint Extended Abstract.

Young, A. L. 1983. "Dioxin Episodes - Exposure Analysis for
Vietnam, Missouri and Seveso, Italy". Abstract of a
presentation to the Symposium "Dioxin, Chloracne and the
Dermatologist". 42 Annual Meeting, American Academy of
Dermatology, December 4, 1983, Chicago, IL



2.

Stephen M. Ayres, M.D.
St. Louis, MO 63104

I would be pleased to present both a review of the Adipose Tissue Studies
and an assessment of the current health studies being conducted by the
Veterans Administration to your proposed conference on dioxins at St.
Louis in mid-December.

Again, my thanks for your support of the visit of the three Italian
scientists from Seveso.

Best Wishes,

ALVIN L. YOUNG, LT COL, USAF, Ph.D.
Special Assistant for Environmental Sciences
Agent Orange Projects Office

Enclosures
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